

April 21, 2008

Mayor Gary Becker Members of the Common Council 730 Washington Ave. Racine, WI 53403

Dear Mayor Becker and Members of the Common Council:

I would like to meet with the Transit and Parking Commission in closed session to briefly discuss the most pressing and potentially most contentious issues in the upcoming negotiations with Teamsters Local 43.

I also invite you and Ben Hughes to attend.

Please refer this communication to the Transit and Parking Commission for review and consideration.

Sincerely,

Curtis Garner Executive Director